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Eyre Highway Upgrades  
New eastbound rest area 

    

 

We are constructing a new eastbound rest area on the Eyre 
Highway near Iron Knob to improve safety, amenity and 
access for all road users. These works are funded by the 
Australian (80%) and South Australian governments (20%) 
as part of the Roads of Strategic Importance (ROSI) 
program. 

What’s happening: 
Works will involve the construction of a new eastbound rest area on 
Eyre Highway, approximately 24km east of Iron Knob.  

How this affects you: 
To do this work safely, there will be speed restrictions in work areas. Please plan your trips, be cautious 
around workers, and follow the speed limits and signs.  

Eyre Highway will remain open at all times with speed restrictions still in place outside of work hours. 
During the works, there might be some noisy disruptions from time to time, but we'll do our best to keep 
the noise to a minimum.  

You might also notice some odours, which is normal during sealing work. Speed restrictions will remain 
in place for approximately one to two weeks to allow for final line marking to be completed. Following 
these works, speed limits will return to normal.  

The existing westbound parking area on the Eyre Highway will remain open throughout the 
works. 

For further information: 
• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/eyrehighway 
• Contact the project team via email at 

DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 
• Call 1300 794 880 

  

When 

Mid-February 2024 for 
approximately six weeks 
(weather permitting) 

Hours of operation 

7am to 5pm Monday to 
Friday 

Where 

Eyre Highway, 
approximately 24km east 
of Iron Knob (see map 
overleaf)  

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/eyrehighway
mailto:DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au
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